
Orlando Bagwell will participate in an informal discussion on "Civil Rights,
History, and Television" sponsored by Black Students Union and Dept. of
Communication

February 26, 1987

CALENDAR ANNOUNCEMENT

Orlando Bagwell, independent filmmaker and television producer of two episodes of Public Broadcasting
System's series, "Eyes on the Prize," will participate in an informal discussion on "Civil Rights, History, and
Television," at 3 p.m., Friday, Feb. 27, in Studio 140 in the UCSD Media Center, Third College. Bagwell's "Eyes
on the Prize" episodes are "Bridge to Freedom," and "Mississippi: Is this America?" Participating with Bagwell
will be UCSD instructors Alonzo Anderson and Farrell Foreman. Bagwell will provide an historical perspective on
the documentary, assisted by Anderson and Foreman. Members of the community are invited to take part in the
discussion; a reception will follow. This production is co-sponsored by the UCSD Black Students Union and the
Department of Communication. For more information, call 534-0234.
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